
West Park Primary School           
Devon Road        
Wolverhampton       
WV1 4BE 
Telephone: 01902 558238 
Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

 
HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil  

             

                                     

25th February 2025 
 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
Your child has been selected to represent school on Thursday 13th March 2025 at a Dance Festival at Our 
Lady and St Chad Catholic Academy, Old Fallings Lane, Wolverhampton, WV10 8BL. 
 
Children will need their P.E kit and a water bottle. 
 
They will leave school at 9.00 am and travel to and from the venue by minibus returning to school in time 
for lunch.   
 
Please complete the consent form below and return to school by Tuesday 11th March 2025. 
 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
A Kabil 
Headteacher  

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Dance Festival  

 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………          Class ………….......... 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Dance Festival at Our Lady and St Chad Catholic Academy 
travelling by minibus.  
                                                                          
 
 
Parent Name  ………………………………………….      Parent Signature …………………………… 
 
 
Contact Telephone Number ……………………………………………………… 
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